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Doctor Spotlight 
 Dr. Marie Mae
Martinez is from
Cebu City,
Philippines. She
attended the Cebu
Institute of
Medicine. She then
moved to Corpus
Christi, Texas for
her residency
program. 

Dr. Martinez enjoys creating a
memorable patient relationship
and appreciates the chance to help
her patients.  

It's OEP Season!  
Let's keep the momentum going! Remember we can assist
in facilitating the transfer of your clients to HealthTexas. No
need to call the UHC member service department! We can
make the PCP change for you and assist in getting your
client scheduled and register you as AOR all with one call.
Our promise is to deliver quality and compassionate care
with outstanding service, every patient, every time! 

Follow Us! HealthTexas Medical Group HealthTexas 

Let's start the new year off strong!
We are wishing you and your family
a happy, healthy and prosperous
New Year for 2023! 

Martin Luther King Junior Day 
January 16 is Martin Luther King Jr Day. This day we
commemorate the life and work of Dr. King, a leader
in the American civil rights movement. Although it is a
Federal Holiday, HealthTexas will be open. 

New Feature to HTAOR.org in January  
We are adding a new feature to the HTAOR Website!  The
new feature will allow you to request submission of 
 Medicaid applications, LIS, Chronic Verification, Senior
Living, and Provider Services. The Sales Team will update
you on any progress or approval of any requested
resources. Simply click on "Agent of Record Tab" to access
this feature. Our ultimate goal is to assist you and your
client with the resources they deserve. We will be going
live later this month, please be sure to visit the site to view
the new update. 

Agent Survey
We care about our agents and we want to do better for
you and your business. This month we will be reaching out
to you in an effort to learn more about the services you
receive from HealthTexas and what we are doing right, and
where we need improvement. Please take a moment to fill
out our agent survey, we value your feedback. The survey
will hit email boxes the week of January 16th, 2023
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